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GET TEXT UPDATES!  Stay informed about 

office closures, special offers, new products 
and services, and more with text updates. 
Text DPFCU to 877-857-3728 to opt-in.

LIMITED TIME: FINANCIAL HEALTH QUIZ
*ABOUT THIS EVENT!
The United Way’s Rock-N-Run is a 5K run or walk held 
at DoverPhila’s Main office on Fillmore Avenue in 
Dover. All proceeds from this race stay in Tuscarawas 
County to help the many health and human service 
agencies that partner with United Way. The 2024 
Rock-N-Run is scheduled for Saturday, August 17, 
from 5:45pm to 9:00pm. Register by Wednesday, 
July 31, to guarantee a dri-fit race shirt. Visit www.

tuscunitedway.org to register for this race.

NEW MOBILE BANKING FEATURE:      
DEBIT CARD CONTROLS

With the Debit Card Controls feature, you 
can view debit card transactions, receive 
purchase alerts, add your debit card to your 
digital wallet, turn your debit card on or off, 
submit travel plans, reset your PIN, and more! 
Open your mobile banking app and click on 
the debit cards icon to get started!

Thanks to a recent grant opportunity through the National 
Credit Union Foundation, we can expand our product 
offerings to be more in tune with our members’ financial 
health needs.

REGISTRATION IS AVAILABLE FOR OUR FREE 
FINANCIAL WELLNESS PROGRAM

Registration is open for our free 5-week financial wellness 
program! Members and non-members can participate. It 
focuses on goal setting and saving; building a budget; 
managing and paying debt; understanding credit, credit 
reports, and credit scores; and protecting your money.

The program is held at Buckeye Career Center in New 
Philadelphia every Monday from 6:00pm to 7:30pm for five 
weeks starting Monday, September 30. Register for this 
program by calling DoverPhila Federal Credit Union at 330-
364-8874 extension 1936.

DoverPhila employees cheer on runners at the 2023 Rock-N-Run*.

In an effort to better protect DPFCU members, staff, and 
property, the Board of Directors amended our bylaws to 
include a member expulsion provision. This provision is 
also outlined in our Membership and Account Agreement 
and in a Member Expulsion policy. Contact us if you have 
questions or would like more information.

UPDATE TO OUR MEMBER BYLAWS

We are asking our members to 
take a brief quiz, only a minute 
or less of your time, to help us 
understand your financial needs 
and how we can better serve 
you. Scan the QR code to take 
the quiz. Once you complete 
the quiz, you receive a financial 
health score and financial 
tips based on that score—things like saving, budgeting, 
understanding credit, and more.

The quiz is available for a limited time and participation 
is optional, but we hope you take advantage of this free 
financial health resource.



UPCOMING CLOSURES: Thursday, July 4;  Saturday, August 31; and Monday, September 2

We provide CARFAX Vehicle History Reports™ to help protect our members. Details at www.dpfcu.org.

Follow DoverPhila FCU
on social media!

We have Shared Branching! Access your account 
at over 5,000 shared branches nationwide!

We scheduled our annual business meeting for Tuesday, October 29, at 5:15pm at our Main office on Fillmore 
Avenue in Dover. The meeting covers reports regarding the status of the credit union. Three of our current 
board members are running for a new, three-year term: Nicholas Reynolds, Kevin Hamsher, and Giuseppe 
Ionno.

NEW PRODUCT COMING SOON: CREDIT BUILDER PROGRAM
The Credit Builder Program gives members an opportunity to succeed with credit. Whether the goal is to 
build or improve credit, members are given a secured financial product, a set term, a fixed rate, a low monthly 
payment, and financial coaching and resources.

Questions? Call or text 330-364-8874 to speak with our Installment Loan Department.

REMINDER: ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING

NICHOLAS REYNOLDS
Nicholas is a graduate of the University of Akron holding a Bachelor of Science degree in Accounting. He is a 
Certified Public Accountant and is the President / Owner of NJR CPA, and the Chief Financial Officer of several 
companies. He has also been the treasurer of the Claymont Foundation, Inc. for many years. Nicholas lives in 
Canton Township with his wife Martha. They have three daughters (Jessica, Alyssa, and Savannah), four sons 
(Keith, Shawn, Garrett, and Zach), and three granddaughters (Kylie, Ella, and Adalynn).

KEVIN HAMSHER
Kevin retired in 2020 after a 35-year career as Director of Supply Chain at Cleveland Clinic Union Hospital. 
While there, he served on national and regional advisory boards for Vizient Health, and the American Hospital 
Association recognized him as a Certified Material Resource Professional. A Dover High School graduate, he 
received a Bachelor of Science Degree in Public Relations Journalism with a minor in Business Administration 
from Kent State University. Kevin has been a board member of the DoverPhila Credit Union since 1994 and 
previously served as chairperson for many years, and now is vice chair on the personnel committee. His other 
volunteer service includes Dover Rotary (former president), past United Way board member, and now serves on 
their Community Impact Committee. Kevin previously coached Dover girls’ softball for 10 years and served as 
the league secretary. He has a passion for history and watching athletic events. Kevin and his wife Mickey are 
residents of Dover. They are members of Dover First United Methodist church where Kevin chairs the Finance 
Committee, serves on the Leadership Board and sings in the choir.

GIUSEPPE IONNO
Giuseppe is associate counsel at Kimble Company. He graduated from the College of Wooster and earned his 
law degree at The Ohio State University. Giuseppe currently resides in Dover.

CHECK OUT THESE EVENTS YOUR 
CREDIT UNION IS SPONSORING

UNITED WAY’S ROCK-N-RUN 
Saturday, August 17
from 5:45pm to 9:00pm at
DoverPhila’s Main Office (Fillmore Ave.)
Register at www.tuscunitedway.org.

UNITED WAY’S BREWS EVENT
Saturday, September 14
from 2:00pm to 5:00pm at
Kent State University Tuscarawas
More details at www.tuscunitedway.org.


